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As part of the agency’s ongoing realignment process, we are pleased to announce that James 

Wilks has been appointed the new Chief Supports Officer at Arkansas Support Network (ASN). 

In his new role, James will be responsible for the oversight of all direct services, leveraging his 

extensive experience to enhance our programs and supports offerings. 

 

 



With three decades of experience dedicated to ASN’s mission, vision, and values, James brings 

invaluable expertise that will be instrumental in guiding our services and supports. He will 

supervise the Supports Coordination, Supports Experience, and Solutions & Opportunities 

Supports departments, ensuring that our commitment to individualized home and 

community-based services remains at the forefront of our operations. 

 

James’ addition to ASN’s executive leadership team marks a significant step in our realignment 

transition. Over the past year, we have evolved several strategic positions to strengthen our 

organizational structure. Notably, Lindsey Parker was appointed ASN’s Chief Wellness Officer 

at the beginning of 2024. Harold Watts is moving into the role of Chief Business Officer, 

overseeing Finance, Compliance & Regulations, Contracts, Facilities, and Equipment. Tenille 

Hunter is transitioning into our Chief People Officer position, focusing on Human Resources, 

the Personnel department, Communications, and External Relationships. Additionally, Ginnie 

Trammell is taking on the role of Chief Revenue Officer, responsible for Billing, Plan 

Management, Accounts, Systems, and Applications. 

 

These exciting and vital changes are crucial to ensuring the long-term sustainability of ASN’s 

radical commitment to providing individualized home and community-based services. With 

this strengthened leadership team, we are confident in our ability to navigate the future and 

continue delivering exceptional support to our community. 

 

We welcome James Wilks to his new position and look forward to the positive impact he will 

have on ASN and those we support. Thank you for your continued support and involvement in 

the ASN community. 
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